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       INDEPENDENCE DAY CELEBRATIONS 
 

Dear Parents (Pre-Nursery to Grades XII), 
 
Greetings ! 
 
The 15th of August is indeed an auspicious day. More so this year, as it 
has been a rather challenging year for each one of us. But it is said, when 
the going gets tough, the tough get going. It is this very spirit that we 
choose to commemorate this year. As a country, let us get together and 
celebrate with pride each person who came forward to save a life, whether 
it was through donating a bag of food or risking one’s own life to save 
another. We have much reason to celebrate. 
 
Our spirit of patriotism and humanity will not be dampened, and these are 
the values we wish to inculcate within our students. With these very 
thoughts in mind, RVS is proud and thrilled to share the release of the in-
house video महावीर गाथा, on Sunday August 15th 2021, at 10:00 am on 
social media handles, on the auspicious occasion of Independence Day. 
 
We look forward for your response and appreciation.  
 
Warm Regards  
  
  
Ms. Nidhi Tewari  
Principal  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


